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Ennis, Sari  - APHIS

From: Goldentyer, Betty J - APHIS
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 6:27 AM
To: ACEAST; 
Subject: FW: Request for site removal from research registration
Attachments: CR SD CA USDA Registration Removal January 2019.pdf

 
 

From:  @crl.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 6:38 PM 
To: Goldentyer, Betty J ‐ APHIS <Betty.J.Goldentyer@aphis.usda.gov> 
Cc:  

Subject: Request for site removal from research registration 
 
Hi Betty, 
Happy New Year!  I hope that you are doing well.  Attached please find a letter requesting the removal of the CR 
Research Models site in San Diego, CA (site 25) from the CR USDA research registration.  We will no longer have any 
USDA regulated animal use activity at this location.   Please let me know if you have any questions or need any 
additional information.  Thank you! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

, D.V.M., M.S., DACLAM 
Executive Director, Global Preclinical Laboratory Animal Medicine 
Safety Assessment | Charles River 
251 Ballardvale Street, Wilmington, MA 01887 
P: 781.222.6375 | F: 978-988-5827 

@crl.com | www.criver.com 
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook | Eureka 
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged and/or proprietary 
information. This email is intended for the use of the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from copying, 
distributing or using this email or the information contained in it. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by email or 
telephone, and destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise. 
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251 Ballardvale Street, Wilmington, MA 01887 • 781.222.6000 • Fax 978.658.7132 • www.criver.com 

January 4, 2019 

Elizabeth J. Goldentyer, D.V.M. 

Director – Animal Welfare Operations 

Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service, Animal Care  

920 Main Campus Drive, Suite 200 

Raleigh, North Carolina 27606-5213 

 

Re:  USDA Research Registration 14-R-144 

        Removal/Deletion of Site #: 025 

 

 

Dear Dr. Goldentyer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that effective January 4, 2019 Charles River 

Laboratories, Inc. would like to remove the Charles River Laboratories Research 

Models and Services – San Diego, CA, site located at 10788 Roselle St., San Diego, 

CA 92121 from the above mentioned USDA Research Registration.   There will no 

longer be USDA regulated animal activities conducted by Charles River at this location.  

The last day of animal activity at the site was December 28, 2018. 

 

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 D.V.M., M.S., DACLAM 

Executive Director, Global Preclinical Laboratory Animal Medicine 

 

Enclosure 

 

CC:  
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